
 

Principal Weekly Message –August 24th, 2018 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  This message is 

also posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under 

PARENTS. 

1. Please be aware that traditional school begins on Monday. Please be aware that there may be 
bus delays and plan accordingly. I encourage you to use the bus app. 

2. Interims will come home in Monday Folders on Monday, August 27th. If you have concerns, 
please feel free to schedule a conference with your child’s teacher. 

3. Open House, Student Led Conferences, and Book Fair is September 13th from 6:00-7:30 pm. 
4. Updates from your Lake PTA: 

Did you know you can order your SPIRIT-WEAR & join the PTA in the same place this year.  Check 
it out:  https://lakemyra.memberhub.store/ .  Please LINK YOUR LOYALTY CARDS & help us earn 
free $$.  Harris Teeters -- www.harristeeter.com/together-in-education   And if we link 25 cards 
linked before October 1st, we'll automatically earn $100!  
Lowes Food -- www.lowesfoods.com/back-2-schools/  Enter your card/phone number and then 
search for Lake Myra. Fall "Enchanted Forest" Book Fair is coming up September 10-14th.  Calling 
all wizards, dragons, unicorns, fairies, and knights --  We need YOUR help to make it happen.  Sign 
up here:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0d4ca5ac22a7f49-theenchanted 
 

5. The fall nomination window for the AIG program is open through August 31 for 4th and 5th grade 
students. Please email Mrs. Oates, AIG teacher (moates@wcpss.net) if you need more 
information. 

Sincerely, 

Tina Zarzecki 
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